
THE ALEXANDRA GIRLS’ ENGLISH INSTITUTION 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are thrilled to announce that our school, The Alexandra Girls' English 

Institution, will be completing a mile stone of 160 years on 1st September 2024.               

To celebrate this joyous event, we are planning a Grand Finale Event on Saturday, 

31st August 2024. 

 

Preparation for the same will be held from April 2024 onwards.  To make up for any 

deficit of academic work in the months of June, July & August, the Management 

has decided to use April as a regular working month for all the students.  We will 

be proceeding with the syllabus for the next academic year with focus on Languages 

and Mathematics. Our teachers will also be using this month to conduct any pending 

internal assessments for the current academic year. Kindly make sure your child is 

present on all days.  Simultaneously we shall also be conducting auditions and 

practices for the Grand Finale Event. 

 

Please note that the schedule for the collection of stationery and text books for the 

next academic year will be informed shortly. 

 

There will be regular school from 15th April 2024 onwards.  Please refrain from 

applying for leave during this time. 

 

Attendance on 1st May 2024 is COMPULSORY. 

 

We look forward to your co-operation in balancing academics and co-curricular 

activities. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Mrs. Kashmira Sarkari 

Principal 
 

14th March, 2024 
 


